From: Robin Ficke 
Sent: Tuesday, June 26, 2018 10:19 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: RE: Invitation to Chicago-Cook County Peer Exchange to Los Angeles June 5-7

Dear Mr. Berlin,

I’m following up to share that I attended a Peer-Exchange trip to Los Angeles from June 5 – 7.  I believe that I am tardy in my follow up response, I apologize.

The cost of this trip will be covered by a 3rd party – see the invitation below for details.  Additionally, the list of invitees and itinerary are attached for your reference.  

Please advise if you need additional information – this is the first time I have traveled for work as a city employee so I am unfamiliar with the process.

Regards,

Robin Ficke

Office of the Mayor

City of Chicago

